
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department  

 
 
January 14, 2004 
 
 

Via E-Mail (on 1/14/04) and  
Messenger (on 1/15/04) 

 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-033044 
  Triennial Review  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-385, Qwest Corporation (“Qwest”), WorldCom, Inc., on 
behalf of its regulated subsidiaries (“MCI”), and DIECA Communications, Inc., D/B/A Covad 
Communications Company (“Covad”), (the “Parties) jointly request an extension of the filing date 
for the Batch Hot Cut Process direct testimony from Tuesday, January 20, 2004 to Friday, January 
23, 2004.   
 

The Parties request this extension to delay opening testimony until January 23, 2004, in 
order to allow the Parties an additional three calendar days to prepare testimony, and to ensure that 
the Parties have had sufficient time to review all of the materials on the Forum website 
(http://www.qwest.com/wholesale/training/tradeshow/batchhotcutarchive.html).  As stated in the 
joint motion to initiate the Batch Hot Cut Forum (“Forum”), the last face-to-face meetings were 
held from January 6-8, 2004.  Complete transcripts for those meetings have not yet been completed 
and likely will not be posted on the Forum website before January 15, 2004.  The first face-to-face 
meetings held in December 2003 lasted three days and the resulting transcripts consisted of over 
700 pages.  Since the most recent face-to-face meetings also took three days, it is expected that 
there will be at least 500-600 pages to be transcribed and reviewed.  Forum participants expect to 
cite to those transcript in the opening round of testimony. 
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The Parties have consulted with the other participants in the Forum, including AT&T, 
McLeod, Eschelon, and US Link, by an e-mail sent to all persons on the Forum e-mail list, and can 
represent to this Commission that no Forum participant has expressed any objections to the 
requested extension and modification and that these changes will not create any delays in the 
resolution of this docket.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 
 


